Board of Regents of the University System of Georgia

£

270 Washington St.,, SW
Atlanta, GA 30334

Dr. James L. Muyskens Phone 404.656.2274
Fax 404.463.6682

Senior Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs

8 Febru ary 1999

Dr. Malcolm Cummings

Executive Director

Georgia Association of Christian Schools
Suite 218, 337 South Milledge Avenue
Athens, GA 30605

Dear Dr. Cummings:

I am p]easecl to inform you that the University System of Georgia has formauy
recognized the Georgia Private School Accreditation Council (GAPSAC) as one of the

three accrediting agencies whose décisions we will accept for admissions purposes.
Our decision follows the State Department of Hducation's recognition of GAPSAC.
I will insure that this information is expeclitious]y forwarded to the System institutions.

Please send to me as soon as possible the final version of GAPSAC's standards for
accreditation as weﬂ asa ]ist o£ a.ll sclwols who have met 1:113 standarc{s.

Thank you for your patience and wi.llingness to work with us on this very important

issue.

Sincerely,

%we e

ames L. Muyskens
Sr. Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs

ce: Chancellor Portch
Senior Vice Chancellors
Dr. Barry A. Fullerton
Academic Affairs Staff



